
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Forres Area Community Trust  
Response to the Representation received 27th August 2019 
ATR Ref ATR 059 
 
Forres Area Community Trust are delighted by the responses to the submission of our Asset 
Transfer Request. 
 
We acknowledge that the responses received are positive and wholly in support of our 
application. We feel that this is an endorsement of the work we are doing and the 
engagement we continue to have with our community. 
 
In conclusion, we want to confirm that this is our full and final response to the information 
received and look forward to a positive conclusion of the CAT of Forres Town Hall. 
 
29th August 2019 

 
 


